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November 29, 2018
Dear Lyon and Pleasant Ridge Staff,

Welcome to the 2018-19 PTA grant cycle!  We are excited to kick off this year’s grant process for Lyon and Pleasant Ridge.  Through many fundraising efforts, the PTA is proud to offer teachers funding for programs and materials that will enhance the learning environment at Lyon and Pleasant Ridge.  Do you have an idea that will make a difference in the lives of your students?  If yes, we encourage you to think creatively and apply for a PTA grant. 
Attached is the PTA Grant Application.  It can also be found on the PTA website at www.lyonprpta.org.  If you are interested in applying, please complete the form and attach any descriptive materials that would be a helpful reference for the grant committee.  The deadline to submit a grant is Friday, January 25, 2019.  
The PTA Grant Committee will review all requests and contact you for further information if necessary.  Grant requests will be evaluated based upon a variety of factors including support of the D34 strategic plan, direct impact to learning, and innovation.  Please consider the following guidelines when applying for a grant this year.  PTA will not be able to fund any requests for furniture in the classrooms or additional apps for learning on the ipads.  If you have a technology related request it will be reviewed by the district prior to approval.  The committee will weigh each request with input from the parent community and the school principals.  Recommendations will be presented to the larger PTA Board for a vote at the February 26, 2019 PTA meeting.  All applicants will be notified by February 28th regarding whether the grant was or was not approved for this grant cycle.
Please mark all applications “PTA Grant, ATTN: Alison Sipe” and return to your school principal who will forward it on to the PTA.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 847-323-3953 or atsipe@yahoo.com.  The PTA encourages everyone to apply!

Sincerely,
Alison Sipe

2018-19 Lyon/Pleasant Ridge PTA Grant Chair  
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